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Caradoc Class: Autumn Term
Welcome to the Autumn Term and well done to all the children for settling back into our school routine so beautifully.  Our topic this term will be ‘Street Detectives’.  Throughout our topic we will be studying the changes made to our local community within Oswestry, comparing different houses, studying old and new maps of Oswestry, and completing a traffic survey.  We will also be studying the artist L.S Lowry and becoming artists ourselves creating similar artwork based on Oswestry and our school.   Our main book this term will be Little Red Riding Hood.  Please find attached a recommended reading list to coincide with our topic that you may wish to share with your child at home.  

A home learning activity will now be set every term, this is a project for children to complete at home, alongside family and friends over several weeks.  This is designed to further children’s learning and understanding of the topic, as well as develop independent learning and interest.  With our class focus being on Street Detectives, this term’s home learning project is to create a fantasy house.  Children are asked to draw a plan of their fantasy house before creating a model of it, through means such as junk modelling.  Our home learning project must be returned to school by Monday, 18th October, this will then provide all children with the time to share their projects in class.  We look forward to seeing this completed.

Whilst in Caradoc, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their book bag being returned every Friday in preparation for a new reading book to be issued.  Please can you write a comment about how they have read.  Spellings will be sent home on Friday.  Your child is expected to learn these at home ready for a test on the following Friday.  Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set days are a Monday and Thursday, but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Generosity. The children will be looking at how this value links to our topics and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks,
Mrs Thompstone and Mrs Morgan
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